66 Milliken Street, LLC

Letter of Authorization

July 16, 2018
Dear Planning Board, City of Portland, Maine

Please be advised that this letter authorizes Mitchell & Associates to act as agents
on behalf of 66 Milliken Street, LLC in submissions to the city in regards to any
and all application materials and public meetings that relate to our proposed
development at 66 Milliken Street, Portland, Maine.

a/fm/uz\

66 Milliken Street, LLC
Jane Clavet, Owner

Sincerely,




